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BEACHWALK BOD MEETING
MARCH 10, 2020
MAINTENANCE COMMITTEE REPORT

We installed a new lid on the Swimming Pool 5HP pump strainer basket. This was requested by Pool
Professionals. The old lid had almost all of the tightening tabs broken off.

We installed 4 new light fixtures on the Swimming Pool deck and 8 light bulbs. We have 5 spare
fixtures and 10 light bulbs stored in the Chlorine Room.

The perimeter fence behind the Cabana and Tennis Court has been cleared of vegetation and is now
accessible for repairs. Thank you George Schierle for persevering in getting this done.

In the Clubhouse one light bulb was replaced on the ceiling fan and the A/C filter was changed.

The Maintenance Committee Meeting is scheduled for this Thursday March 12" 6PM at the
Clubhouse. All are invited to attend.

Eugene Lisewski, Jr.
Chairman, Maintenance Committee



